
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shurmond Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL. 32399 

1998). Our account Number is 990907-TG . I have spoken to Paula Isles, she informed 
me that this would clear our account. Again, please accept this letter as cancellation to 
any and all services with your company. If there is any problem please contact me at 
(407) 783-0398, 

Thank you, 


